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years. Timken and O’Donnell were listed together as donor 24
on the plaques recognizing the first 100 donors. Neither was
present at the event.

On an average weeknight, only a handful of people can be seen
sprawled across the benches inside the station. On Thursday, the
first floor of the station was packed
with at least 100 people including
Coast Guard brass, public
officials, community members and
supporters, many of whom were
the first 100 donors. Wine and
hors d’oeuvres were circulated as
the U.S. Coast Guard Jazz Band
played in the background. The
event was sponsored by Saybrook
Point Inn and Spa, one of the first
corporate sponsors, and New
London Harbour Towers.

“I have seen the future,” Adm. Robert Papp, Jr., (ret.) who served
as 24th Commandant of the U.S. Coast Guard, and is a member
of the association’s board of directors, told the crowd.

During his remarks, Papp spoke of a recent trip to Tromsø, Norway,
the second largest city above the Arctic Circle. While there, he
visited the Polaria, a museum that focuses on Arctic exploration.
The museum building looks like sheets of ice stacked on top of
each other.

The museum sees “350,000 visitors a year in a town of 72,000
people above the Arctic Circle where the sun don’t shine three
months of the year,” Papp said.

“I have seen the future,” he repeated.

TTTTTo full the full article, click here.o full the full article, click here.o full the full article, click here.o full the full article, click here.o full the full article, click here.

Permanent plaques now adorn
Union Station with the names

of the “First 100” donors.

ADM Robert J. Papp, Jr. addresses the crowd
accompanied by (l-r) Kevin Cavanagh,
Mayor Daryl Finizio, James J. Coleman, Jr.
and John S. Johnson.

We thank our generous corporate and foundation donors.
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Brian R. D’Isernia, Founder,
Owner and President

of Eastern Shipbuilding.

The National Coast Guard Museum Association, Inc. is
excited to announce that Eastern Shipbuilding, a diversified
ship builder headquartered in Panama City, Florida, has
become a corporate sponsor of the National Coast Guard
Museum to be built in New London, Connecticut, donating
$250,000 to support the building of this first and only
national museum honoring the achievements of U.S. Coast
Guard men and women.

“Eastern Shipbuilding is pleased to be able to support the
construction of this unique Coast Guard Museum.  It is
important to recognize the remarkable achievements of
the men and women of the U.S. Coast Guard and to
demonstrate the Coast Guard’s expansive role and
mission.  The National Coast Guard Museum will provide
a lasting tribute to over 200 years of Coast Guard history,
as well as provide an exciting outlook into the Coast
Guard’s future,” stated Brian R. D’Isernia, Founder, Owner
& President of Eastern Shipbuilding.

“Thanks to the generosity of Eastern Shipbuilding, Inc.,
and others throughout the nation, the Coast Guard men
and women will be honored and have a permanent place
in history,” said John S. Johnson, Treasurer of the National
Coast Guard Museum Association, Inc.

Eastern Shipbuilding Group, Inc. has
two shipbuilding facilities in Panama City, Florida and
has been in business since 1976; constructing new,
and converting and repairing vessels in steel and
aluminum of all types including: offshore tugs, harbor
tugs, barges, ATB’s, diesel electric supply vessels,
research vessels, firefighting vessels, barges, ferries,
passenger vessels, fishing vessels and towboats for
both the commercial and government marine markets.

The Honorable Norman MinetaThe Honorable Norman MinetaThe Honorable Norman MinetaThe Honorable Norman MinetaThe Honorable Norman Mineta
Former Secretary of Transportation, 2001-2006

The Honorable John WThe Honorable John WThe Honorable John WThe Honorable John WThe Honorable John W. Barnum. Barnum. Barnum. Barnum. Barnum
Former Deputy Secretary of Transportation, 1973-1977

The Honorable Alan SThe Honorable Alan SThe Honorable Alan SThe Honorable Alan SThe Honorable Alan S. Boyd. Boyd. Boyd. Boyd. Boyd
Former Secretary of Transportation, 1967-1969

The Honorable James HThe Honorable James HThe Honorable James HThe Honorable James HThe Honorable James H. Burnley IV. Burnley IV. Burnley IV. Burnley IV. Burnley IV
Former Secretary of Transportation, 1987-1989

The Honorable Andrew HThe Honorable Andrew HThe Honorable Andrew HThe Honorable Andrew HThe Honorable Andrew H. Card. Card. Card. Card. Card
Former Secretary of Transportation, 1992-1993

The Honorable Mimi WThe Honorable Mimi WThe Honorable Mimi WThe Honorable Mimi WThe Honorable Mimi Weyworth Dawsoneyworth Dawsoneyworth Dawsoneyworth Dawsoneyworth Dawson
Former Deputy Secretary of Transportation, 1992-1993

The Honorable Elizabeth DoleThe Honorable Elizabeth DoleThe Honorable Elizabeth DoleThe Honorable Elizabeth DoleThe Honorable Elizabeth Dole
Former Secretary of Transportation, 1983-1987

The Honorable Mortimer LThe Honorable Mortimer LThe Honorable Mortimer LThe Honorable Mortimer LThe Honorable Mortimer L. Downey III. Downey III. Downey III. Downey III. Downey III
Former Deputy Secretary of Transportation, 1993-2001

The Honorable Michael PThe Honorable Michael PThe Honorable Michael PThe Honorable Michael PThe Honorable Michael P. Jackson. Jackson. Jackson. Jackson. Jackson
Former Deputy Secretary of Homeland Security, 2005-2007

Former Deputy Secretary of Transportation, 2001-2003

The Honorable James M. LThe Honorable James M. LThe Honorable James M. LThe Honorable James M. LThe Honorable James M. Loyoyoyoyoy
Former Deputy Secretary of Homeland Security, 2003-2005

The Honorable Janet A. NapolitanoThe Honorable Janet A. NapolitanoThe Honorable Janet A. NapolitanoThe Honorable Janet A. NapolitanoThe Honorable Janet A. Napolitano
Former Secretary of Homeland Security, 2009-2013

The Honorable Thomas JThe Honorable Thomas JThe Honorable Thomas JThe Honorable Thomas JThe Honorable Thomas J. Ridge. Ridge. Ridge. Ridge. Ridge
Former Secretary of Homeland Security, 2003-2005

The Honorable Samuel KThe Honorable Samuel KThe Honorable Samuel KThe Honorable Samuel KThe Honorable Samuel K. Skinner. Skinner. Skinner. Skinner. Skinner
Former Secretary of Transportation, 2003-2005

The Honorable RThe Honorable RThe Honorable RThe Honorable RThe Honorable Rodney Eodney Eodney Eodney Eodney E. Slater. Slater. Slater. Slater. Slater
Former Secretary of Transportation, 1997-2001

The NCGMA Secretary’s Circle Advisory Board
is a one of kind, elite board of former Secretaries of

Transportation and Homeland Security – the agencies
that have included the U.S. Coast Guard. Together,

representing more than 40 years of oversight,
they are coming together as a united force to support

the funding and building of the first National
Coast Guard Museum in New London, Connecticut.
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Board Changes for National
Coast Guard Museum Association, Inc.
At a meeting of the Board of Directors of
the National Coast Guard Museum
Association Inc. on March 4, 2015 in New
Orleans, Louisiana, the Board approved
changes to the officers and directors of
the Museum Association.  Effective
immediately, Richard J. Grahn assumes
the position of President and Chief
Executive Officer, Senator Cathy Cook will
serve as Secretary, and Susan Curtin has
been elected to the Board of Directors.
The remaining officers will retain their
positions and James J. Coleman, Jr.
continues to serve as Chairman and John
S. Johnson as Treasurer.

Mr. Grahn assumes his new position
following a distinguished legal career in
Boston, where he also served as his law
firm’s Managing Partner. In commenting
on the Board action, Mr. Grahn said that
the rapid progress of the Museum project
has reached a point where additional

executive leadership is required to
achieve the next level of success. “I am
passionate about building a world-class
National Coast Guard Museum in New
London worthy of the United States Coast
Guard and the city in which it is to be
built, and I am honoured to have been
entrusted with this important leadership
role,” stated Dick Grahn.

Susan J. Curtin was also unanimously
elected to the Board of Directors.  Ms.
Curtin is currently the Managing Director
of the Kenrose Kitchen Table Foundation,
which is the J.D. Power family foundation,
headquartered in Westlake Village,
California.  She previously served as a
third-class petty officer in the U.S. Coast
Guard Reserve and brings to the Board
a desire to assure that the role of women
in the Coast Guard wil l  receive
appropriate attention.
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NCGMA
Board Member,
Susan J. Curtin.

NCGMA
President & CEO,
Richard J. Grahn.

Arnold Palmer, Famed golfer, former Coastguardsman
and honorary chairperson of the NCGMA, Arnold Palmer
recently hosted an exclusive National Coast Guard
Museum event at his Bay Hill Resort in Orlando, Florida.

Arnold Palmer hosts Florida event
to support National Coast Guard Museum

Left to right: NCGMA
Secretary Cathy Cook,
Special Olympics golfer
Caleb Cook and NCGMA
Honorary Chairperson,
Arnold Palmer.
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The Coast Guard is the only
military service that does not

have its own national museum.*
There are 87 national
museums dedicated to

honoring our military heroes
in the United States.

Army 56

Air Force 13

Navy 11

Marine Corps 5

Other Defense Agencies 2

Coast Guard 0

Did you
   know?

THE TIME IS NOW!
For more information, visit

CoastGuardMuseum.org
*Source: Dept. of Defense Operation and
Financial Support for Military Museums

Fiscal Year 2012 Report to Congress, Sept. 2013

The Chamber of
Commerce of Eastern
Connecticut Supports
the National Coast
Guard Museum

NCGMA produces new
video “To Honor Them”
Just as the National Coast Guard Museum promises, our
new world-class video respects the past, engages the present
and look to the future.  With compelling visuals of the U.S.
Coast Guard in action and interviews with Admiral Robert
Papp, Arnold Palmer, J. Dave Power and James J. Coleman
Jr. the museum story is brought to life.  Watch the video and
be sure to share through social media to spread the word
about the NCGMA. Video produced by Sonalysts Studios,
Waterford, CT.

TTTTTo view the video, click here.o view the video, click here.o view the video, click here.o view the video, click here.o view the video, click here.

Tony Sheridan, president of the Chamber of Commerce of
Eastern Connecticut, showed support for the National Coast
Guard Museum by urging the region’s business community
to stand behind the project.

In the letter of support, Sheridan wrote “the museum will draw
hundreds of thousands of visitors to New London’s downtown,
brought by car, train, bus and ferry. I can see vacant downtown
storefronts filled with restaurants and shops. Business throughout
the city - and indeed throughout the region - will benefit.”

The letter of support also states “The Chamber believes that
donating to the museum project will do more than benefit
existing businesses. Being a part of the museum’s financial
foundation is the right thing to do. The museum will put New
London on a national stage.”

TTTTTo read the complete letter of support, click here.o read the complete letter of support, click here.o read the complete letter of support, click here.o read the complete letter of support, click here.o read the complete letter of support, click here.
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Recommended reading:
Guardian of Guadalcanal: The
World War II Story of Douglas A.
Munro, United States Coast Guard
Guardian of Guadalcanal is the World War
II biographical account of Petty Officer
Douglas A. Munro, United States Coast
Guard, the Coast Guard’s only Medal of
Honor recipient. Written by acclaimed
author Gary Williams, the book tells the
story of the courage and selflessness of
Douglas Munro.

Douglas A. Munro was a Signalman First Class in the U.S.
Coast Guard.  He died heroically on Guadalcanal September
27, 1942. Having volunteered to evacuate a detachment of
nearly 500 Marines, who were facing annihilation by an
unexpected large enemy force. He succeeded in safely
extracting them but in doing so, Munro was mortally wounded.

“I am very proud and quite honored to be able to share the
full story of Douglas Munro in its entirety,” said author Gary
Williams. “This man volunteered to lead a rescue expedition
to save the lives of hundreds of Marines. He truly led by
example…he was courageous, selfless and was only thinking
about the mission at hand.”

TTTTTo purchase the book, o purchase the book, o purchase the book, o purchase the book, o purchase the book, click here.click here.click here.click here.click here.
Proceeds go to the National Coast Guard Museum Assoc., Inc.

Make History!
You can help build the first
National Coast Guard Museum -
Make a Payroll Deduction Today
Active Duty, Retired Military and Civilians receiving U.S.
Coast Guard payroll can made deductions to fund the
Museum project.

Help honor the 225th Anniversary of the U.S. Coast Guard
by initiating a $225 donation or more over the next 12
months to preserve the U.S. Coast Guard's history - past,
present and future. All donations started between April 1,
2015 and October 1, 2015 will receive a special gift of
the NCGMA’s new book “Service Above Self.”

Contact your Servicing Personnel Office, Complete an
Allotment Worksheet with Blanket Code "X" or update
EmpowHR today! Once you receive a receipt for your
donation, simply submit a book order form with a copy of
the receipt and we’ll have it sent to you.
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